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Distinguished Senate Committee Members, 

 

This bill is an outrage to any and all citizens, especially parents or soon to be 

parents.  As a taxpayer for decades that seeks advice of medical practitioners when 

feeling unwell, it is beyond the grasp of reality that a panel of elected or unelected 

officials would have adequate medical training in all practices or clinical experience 

enough to distinguish the needs of any individual. Statistically speaking in the US, we 

have the sickest generation of children and infant mortality rates are the highest of 

any industrialized country- leaving those of us to decide whether the current trend of 

our medical system and practice of “Health Authorities” is even moderately effective.  

 

Please oppose SB 408 as there is less OHA oversight needed to ensure each 

individual can access health and medical treatments that fall within their individual’s 

doctor/patient protocols. 

 

Sincerely, 

Maureen Dee Christensen-McElroy 

 

 


